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On 25 January 2019, the Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan Hearing Panel (the Panel) 
received a request from  Nelson Marlborough Fish and Game (Fish and Game) seeking additional 
time to present at the Topic 4: Water Allocation hearing. 
 
In its request, Fish and Game sought a 1.5 hour timeslot to present, citing the need for a wide array of 
expert witnesses to adequately address a topic fundamental to their organisation. They further 
stipulated the number and areas of expertise of those persons. 
 
The Panel acknowledged that the expert’s knowledge would be highly beneficial to their consideration 
of the topic’s subject matter and agreed a 1.5 hour timeslot would be suitable under the 
circumstances. 
 
Fish and Game were granted a 1.5 hour timeslot during the hearing of Topic 4: Water Allocation. 
 
 
Dated 28 January 2019 

 
 

 

Councillor Trevor Hook 

Chair of the MEP Hearing Panel 

 


